
December 1, 2015 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. 
P.O. Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226 

Dear Mr. Rockley, 

Office of the President 
Campus Box 1, P.O.Box 173362 
Denver, CO 80217-3362 
303-556-3022 Phone 
303-556-3912 Fax 
msudenver.edu[pres1dent 

Thank you for your gift of$2,000 to Metropolitan State University of Denver in support of the 
Gerald Endsley Memorial Endowment that was received on October 26, 2015. This gift is a 
wonderful tribute to Mr. Endsley and will benefit many aspiring musicians at the University. 

Because donors like you are supporting our students, programs and projects, we are growing 
closer to realizing our vision of becoming the preeminent public urban university in the nation. 
We are breaking down barriers to higher education for all Colorado students and providing 
relevant degree programs to better prepare our graduates to meet the needs of Colorado 
businesses and beyond. Together, we are transforming lives, communities and higher education. 

With this gift, I am pleased to acknowledge your membership in the President's Society, a very 
special group of donors who make a significant contribution to our students and programs each 
year. 

Again, I am deeply grateful for your gift. I hope you will join us at the University's 50th 
anniversary events over the coming months as we celebrate our varied success. 

Sincerely, 

~l 
Stephen M. Jordan, Ph.D. 
President 

This letter can serve as a receipt for your donation in accordance with the Internal Revenue Service regulations. Metropolitan State University of 
Denver Foundation Inc., is a 50I(c)(3) organization registered and in good standing with the IRS. If you did receive goods or services as a 
result of your contribution, then your gift less the fair market value of those goods or services is deductible for income tax purposes in the 
manner and to the extent provided by law. If you did not receive any goods or services as a result of your contribution, then your gift is fully 
deductible in the manner and to the extent provided by law. Please consult your tax advisor. 


